
Dear Council President Lantry, 

  

PLEASE SUPPORT THE MORATORIUM ON NEW DEVELOPMENT AT THE 

GRAND AND FINN INTERSECTION. 

  

PLEASE INSIST ON A LAND USE STUDY BEFORE ANOTHER OVERSIZED 

BUILDING IS APPROVED FOR THIS BLOCK. 

  

PLEASE HELP US AS BORDER NEIGHBORS TO ST. THOMAS UNIVERSITY TO 

ACHIEVE TRANSITION TYPE HOUSING INTO OUR NEIGHBORHOOD. 

  

THANK YOU. 

  

Linda Chapman 

2161 Lincoln Avenue 

St Paul 


